
Saint Mark Lutheran School 
PTC 

Mele Kalikimaka Flower Fundraiser 
In an effort to support our community during this pandemic, Saint Mark Lutheran School PTC in 

collaboration with Mynah’s Farm in Kahaluʻu, Oʻahu, is offering our school and church 
community the opportunity to “shop local” this Christmas season while supporting our school.  

We will be offering fresh local tropical arrangements for purchase (with or without a vase). 
 

       
                                 $30 without a vase                            $40 with a glass vase 
 
Only 150 arrangements will be available for purchase on a first come, first served basis.  Colors of 
flowers may vary based on availability, but the number of stems and types of flowers seen in the 

photograph is what you will receive. 
 

Tickets will be available for sale at the school office from  
November 18, 2020 thru December 4, 2020 or until sold out. 

 
Pickup  

Saturday, December 19, 2020  
11:00am to 2:00pm  

Saint Mark Lutheran School 
45-725 Kamehameha Hwy 

Kaneohe, HI 96744 
 

Mahalo for supporting our local flower farmers and Saint Mark Lutheran School this Christmas! 


